
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Free Parking in December 

 
The Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake is once again pleased to offer free 

parking in the Heritage District (Old Town) throughout the month of 

December. This initiative aims to encourage local shopping during the 

holiday season, create a welcoming atmosphere for visitors, and enhance 

the festive spirit in our charming community.  

 

Please see the information below for details. 

 
WHERE: Free parking will be available in the Heritage District (Old Town) of Niagara- 
on-the-Lake. 

 
WHEN: Free parking will begin on Friday, December 1, 2023, and end on Sunday, 
December 31, 2023. 

 

COMMUNICATION:  

• Efforts to ensure the public is aware of this free parking initiative include posts on 
the Town’s social media channels and updates on the Town’s website. 

• Signs will be added to the Pay & Display parking meter screens in the Heritage 
District to inform the public of free parking. 

• Individuals utilizing the Honk Mobile app will receive a message if they try to pay 
for parking, stating that parking is free for the month and that no payment is 
required. 

 
CONTACT: If you have questions about this initiative, please contact Katie Monroe, 
Parking Enforcement Officer, at katie.monroe@notl.com or 905 468 3266 ext. 226. 

 

Thank you, and Happy Holidays! 
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